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I found this picture of Cheriton Mill in the snow  

amongst Tony Yoward’s collection.   

It was taken in 1991, and I thought it was appropriate for this newsletter, even 

though we have had very little snow in Hampshire and in any case we would 

not legitimately be able to go there to photograph it at the moment.  

Internally it has a well-preserved turbine, and a few hurst frame timbers. 

At the time that HMG did some work there it was used as offices. 


